
It’s been a week of different activities this week. Our Year 6 children have been on their final residential to Conwy 

and have had a fabulous time.  The visit s always a highlight for the children and the memories that they gain will 

stay with them forever. Thank you so much to the staff who gave up their time to take the children on the visit 

and who helped make the visit so special for the children.  

On Monday, we organised a whole school Dance experience, with children in all classes getting the opportunity to 

work with a specialist dance teacher to learn some Flamenco!  Later this term there will be another dance experi-

ence linked to African dance and in the Autumn term we have further days planned for Indian dance and a wider 

dance experience too! 

On Wednesday we were joined by Mad Science who did an exciting workshop for the whole school, sharing Sci-

ence facts and stories and doing a range of experiments.  Next year Mad Science will once again be running some 

after-school clubs—further details will follow with our Enrichment Club offer for next year. 

Before the end of term, our office team will be working on the launch of our new admin tool—Arbor—which has 

an app for parents; this will eventually replace school PING and should help to streamline communication and oth-

er services as we move across next academic year.  Further details will follow before the end of term and will re-

quire action from parents and carers.  Thank you for your support with this. 

Next week we have our mini-summer gala and Year 6 Enterprise event on Thursday after school.  On Monday, we 

will be having a non-uniform day for a donation to support (e.g. sweets/chocolate/bottle). 

On behalf of the Winwick Team, we hope you all have a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs Duckett and the Winwick Team 

Our School Vision: ‘In God’s love, aspire and achieve to be the best.’  - Corinthians 16:14 

Headteacher: Mrs Laura Duckett 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr Stuart Nicholls 

Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Mather 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Neal     

Email: winwick_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk  

Our focus value for this half term is… 

FRIENDSHIP 

Friday 11th July 2025 

Prayer for the Week 

Lord, help me to see things from others' perspectives and to respond with kindness and under-
standing. Give me the strength to handle difficult situations with calmness and poise. Thank 

you for your love and patience towards me. Amen 

THIS WEEK’S ATTENDANCE... 

  Whole School 97.86% Year 3 96.94% 

Reception 100% Year 4 97.73% 

Year 1 97.44% Year 5 97.02% 

Year 2 98.28% Year 6 98.85% 



     

As a church school, our church at St Oswald’s is really important to us.  Our children 

love being able to visit the church to attend services and different events              

throughout the school year and it is important that we support them as part of our 

wider community. 

Each week, we will share information from St Oswald’s with you on our newsletter 

and we will also be sharing different key dates with you about the events in our 

local community that are supporting our church.   

Our joint services are held at: 

Sunday 13th July 10:30am - Holy Communion by Rev. Martin Fuller and Rev. Alan Litton.  

Thursday 17th July 9am - Morning Prayer  

Sunday 20th July 9am - Said Holy Communion by Rev Martin Cox.  

Thursday 24th July 9:30am - Holy Communion by Rev. Trevor Hodson Preceded by Silent Hour 8:30am to 9am  

Sunday 27th July 10.30am - Holy Communion by Rev. Trevor Hodson  

Thursday 31st July 9am - Morning Prayer  

Unless otherwise stated services will be at St. Oswald’s Church, Winwick.  

• St Oswald’s Church, Golborne Road, Winwick, WA2 8SZ  

• Christ Church, Lady Lane, Croft, WA3 7AU 

Newchurch Parish Church, Church Lane, Culcheth, WA3 5ET  

• Even though there is always a warm welcome at Church, we advise you to dress according to the weather. 

Please wrap up warm. 

Messy Church 

Messy Church has also resumed and you can keep up with updates on the Facebook page:  

Messy Church - St Oswald's Winwick  

See the Link below for more details about the next Messy Church Session: 

https://www.achurchnearyou.com/church/15319/service-and-events/events/1024754/ 

 

www.stoswaldwinwick.church/ 

Thursday Coffee Mornings - ”Warm and Welcome Chat” 

In the church hall from 10.00am to 12pm every other Thursday 
 

"Warm and Welcome Chat" 

 

Everyone is welcome, especially those who are feeling lonely!  Come along to the church hall and meet oth-

er people, have a chat, refreshments available for a small charge of £1.  Please help us spread the word to 

let everyone know!29 February then every 2 weeks afterwards. 

https://www.facebook.com/messychurchstoswaldwinwick/
https://www.achurchnearyou.com/church/15319/service-and-events/events/1024754/
https://www.stoswaldwinwick.church/


Reception: Esme B 

Year 1:  Bobby C 

Year 2: Aarah M 

Year 3: Bradley U 

Year 4: Mia P 

Year 5: Ellie B 

 

Reception: Diell H 

Year 1:  Olivia M 

Year 3: Harley H 

Year 4: Arjun K 

Year 5: Ruben for all of Y5 

 

Reception: Neo D 

Year 1:  Ida S 

Year 2: George B 

Year 3: Alayah C 

Year 4: Serenne W 

Year 5: Luella for all of Y5 

 

Reception: Coley W 

Year 1:  Ellis D 

Year 2: Eden N 

Year 3: Thomas B & Agnes P 

Year 4: Serenne W 

Year 5: Ruben M 

 

Reception: Sienna G 

Year 1:  Maisie L 

Year 2: Olivia W 

Year 3: Holly G 

Year 4: James B 

Year 5: Ruth A 

 

Dojos KS1 -   Year 2 

 KS2 - Year 3 

Attendance :% 

 Reception 100% 

Golden Broom:   

Year 5 

Reading Award:  

Year 5 



REMINDER: PARKING 
 

This is a polite reminder to please be considerate to our  neighbours when park-
ing to drop-off/collect your child from school.  Please DO NOT park across peo-

ple’s driveways or restrict access along footpaths.  
 

Also, a gentle reminder that parents/carers should NOT park on the Premier Inn 
carpark and, if using the Swan carpark, you should be walking around and NOT 

cutting through the fencing.   
 

Thank you for your support with this.  

 

 

Tuesday 22nd July, 2pm: Year 6 Leavers Service at St Oswald’s  

Thursday 24th July, 9am: Year 6 Farewell Worship – Parents/carers of our Year 6 children are 

invited to attend  

Thursday 24th July: No Breakfast/After-school Link Club Thursday 24th July: Class Reward Day  

Thursday 24th July, 2pm: SCHOOL CLOSES FOR SUMMER BREAK  

 

 

Monday 14th July:  Non-uniform day for a donation for the min-gala/ Y6 Enter-

prise event: - e.g. sweets/chocolates/bottle—thank you for your support.  

Tuesday 15th July, 9.15-9.45am: New Reception 2025 Stay and Play Session  

Wednesday 16th July: Reception to Year 4: In-school Visit—African Dance Workshops 

(children to wear trainers if it is not their usual PE Day) 

Wednesday 16th July: End of Year Reports Sent Out  

Thursday 17th July, 3.30pm: Year 6 Enterprise and Mini Summer Gala Event. SEE PING. 

Friday 18th July: Enrichment Clubs Finish  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


